\ A Joyful Journey — Celebrating More Than 50 Years of Sharing & Caring

Greetings! -

Our March meeting will be on Wednesday, March 1 beginning at 9:00 for our social. If you haven't
yet picked up your new Yearbook, they will continue to be available for pickup at the March
meeting.

March meeting info is as follows:

Program: At Work (and play) in the Land of Enchantment, with Kate Nelson of NM
Magazine.

You can learn more about Kate and New Mexico Magazine at www.nmmagazine.com
Thank you to Karen Cox for bringing this interesting guest speaker.

No Collection this month but Jill Kennedy & Diane Schuler remind us that the April
Cdllection is for St Vincent de Paul, a cash for food collection coordinated by Joan Chamier
and Judith Austin.

Greeters this month are Kathy Hays and Nancy Ullery, who'll be ready and waiting for your
arrival.

Refreshments provided by Maria Adang, Jacque Maise, Kristie Doll, and Barbara
Pacente, and they will have the coffee ready.

Reports this month will include the committee recommendations for Benevolence.

Chair Judy Labovitz and the committee met at the end of February.

And please remember to check The Table for the latest happenings.

President Kathy
Jardineros de Placitas
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